
The Scholastic bookfair will be coming to 

Holy Rood next week and will be available 

for you to visit on :  

 

Wednesday 5th March 2025  :  3.30 pm 

 

Thursday 6th March 2025 :  8.30 am  

         and 

         3.30 pm 

 

Friday 7th March 2025  :  8.30 am 

 

Monday 10th March 2025 :  8.30 am  

AND 

         3.30 pm 

 

 

 


